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Notice 
 

Date: 22/04/2025 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
As part of celebrating literary excellence and the legacy of William Shakespeare, we are 
pleased to inform you that a drama has been organized on the occasion of Shakespeare 
Day. The event will be held on Wednesday, 23 April 2025, at our school premises. 
Students from both English Version Mid Fragment and English Medium Mid Fragment 
will participate in this event. 
 
N. B: We encourage the students to wear props that match the theme of Shakespeare’s 
plays or characters, along with their school uniform on that day. 

 

 


